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Term 1 Week 1 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

WELCOME
BACK! 

THE MIDNIGHT FAIR
EXHIBITION

CLASS DOJO 

A warm welcome back to all families across
the school. We have been so impressed with
how the children have returned, settled and
started working in their new classes! Welcome
to Miss Aitchison, Mrs Cogan, Miss Savage and
Miss Zadi who have joined the staffing team.

Thank you to those
parents/carers that have
signed up for Class Dojo we are
nearly at 100% across the
school, which is a fantastic
achievement after only a week!
There is so much for you to see
on and do on there and a really

good way to communicate
with your child’s class
teacher. Remember that
this replaces the blogs that
we have used in the past.
We will still be using
SchoolComms for
messages from the office
and payments! 

Thank you to those families who were able to
join the exhibition this afternoon. It was
wonderful to see the joy and excitement of the
children as they showed off their work! Have a
look on Dojo for some more photos.
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